
NOTICE OF HEARING 
2024 LAKE COUNTY BUDGET/CASH SUPPLEMENT 

 
A public hearing will be held by the Lake County Commission on the 30th day 
of December 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in the Lake County Commission Chambers, 
200 E Center St, Madison, SD to consider supplementing the 2024 Fiscal 
Year Budget. 
 
The public is invited to attend the hearing and to present comments and 
testimony regarding the supplements. 
 
Paula Barrick 
Lake County Auditor 


